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DEFERRAL  

                   Item # 7.1.2 

Law, Legislative Services and Security Deferral to ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

Combined Meeting of Council C2022-1299 

2022 December 20  

 

Administrative Penalties System Deferral 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That Council refer reporting on the Administrative Penalties System from 2022 Q4 to the 2023 
January 24 Regular Meeting of Council. 

 
At its 2022 June 07 Combined Meeting, Council deferred development of an Administrative 
Penalties Bylaw for presentation at Public Hearing to return by Q4 2022. 
 
The deferral was sought to complete the final validation of a financial analysis, to ensure senior 
management was appropriately engaged regarding the change to the Provincial Government’s 
direction on justice reform and to identify the best strategic options for The City of Calgary. 
 
Further discussions with officials from the Government of Alberta have allowed Administration to 
better understand Provincial priorities for justice reform, and to refine our understanding of 
available options for modernizing the administration and adjudication of bylaw offences. 
 
The Directors of Mobility, Transit and Emergency Management and Community Safety have 
been engaged about future options. Law and Intergovernmental and Corporate Strategy are 
working collaboratively with the City Clerk’s Office to brief the Executive Leadership Team and 
develop a report and presentation for Council, which requires additional time to complete. 
 
The Administration will return to Council at the 2023 January 24 Regular Meeting of Council. 

 

  


